
 

9-9-19 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the city park board to order this 9th day of September, 2019 

at 8:00 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Rachel Spear, and Kristin Volson were present. 

 

Minutes of the 8-5-19 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Three park board members attended the city council meeting to request financial assistance. 

 

The final 2020 budget was discussed.  Volson made a motion to approve the 2020 budget, Gahner 2nd. AIF 

 

Ron Cartwright informed the board of a possible memorial contribution. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Monday, October 5th, 2019, at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. 


